
A little about 

your new 

school 

 



Uniform 

At Oaklands we wear a  

uniform. We have a black  

blazer with the school logo.  

A green and yellow tie. 

We like how smart we all look.    



My school uniform 

Find a picture of the school  

uniform you will be wearing. 

You can look in the school  

brochure, or print one off the 

website.  

Our Website: 

www.oaklandsschool.org.uk 

 

 



What I want to know about my 

new school: 

My Question  Best way to 

find out 

Answer 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   



Buildings 

We have two buildings. 

The main building and the new 

building. 

You will have lessons in both 

buildings.     



Lunch 

The hall in the main building is 

where we have lunch. You can 

sit together with your friends 

and enjoy your lunch. 

If you have a school dinner 

there is always a good choice of 

food.      



Houses 
We have two houses, Beech and Hawthorn. 

We get points by doing well in class, sports 

activities and other things too. 

We wear a different colour top in PE to 

show which house we are in.  

Beech wear green and Hawthorn wear red.  



Rewards  
We have lots of rewards at Oaklands. We 

use class dojo in each class and always have 

a focus. We have attendance rewards where 

you can win a voucher!  

We have nuggets that you collect for good 

manners. When we fill the jar we have a 

whole school reward.    



Break and Lunch 

Outside at break and lunch 

time we have different things 

to do. We have a new activity 

area, space to sit and talk and 

basketball hoops and a MUGA.    



ELSA 

There is an ELSA room where 

you can chill out and talk about 

different things.     



Clubs 

We have different lunch clubs. 

Choir 

Connects  

Lego 

Drama 

Dance  

Book Club 

Wellbeing Club 

    



PE 
In PE we have lots to do. There is a big 

sports hall to play sports in, plus: 

  A MUGA pitch 

 A running track 

 An exercise equipment area 

You will also have swimming lessons in 

Year 7 at Winsford Lifestyle Centre. 



Rooms 

There are lots of different  

classrooms. Some are made 

just for subjects, like ICT,  

Science, Art, and Cooking. 



Welcome from the 

Headteacher  

Mr Oxley 

 

 

 

Dear future Oaklands pupils, 

My name is Mr Oxley and I am the Head teacher at  

Oaklands school. I am very excited about you 

 joining my school. I am looking forward to meeting 

you.  

Oaklands is a very welcoming and supportive 

school. I am sure you will have a great time when 

you start and will make many new friends. You will 

learn lots about Oaklands and take part in many 

new exciting activities.  

I can’t wait to see you soon, 

Mr Oxley. 


